
Friday 27th May 2022 

Welcome to our special edition Jubilee Newsletter.  We hope you enjoy the pictures of our celebrations. We would like to give 

a special thank you to Mr Smith who donated a wonderful crop of delicious strawberries for our street party. They were  

enjoyed by everyone! Have a very Happy Jubilee half term! We return to school on Wednesday, 8th June. 

With best wishes  

Andrew Stapley  

Headteacher  



Special Someone Tea for 

Venus and Mars 



Jubilee Arts & Crafts! 





Jubilee Street Party 







The Eco Team have come up with a challenge! We are 

sending out battery boxes; the challenge is for all the  

classes to collect as many used batteries as they can.  It 

has to be handed in by the 22nd June. 

We could win a prize if we collect the most batteries -  

recycling batteries is good for our environment. 

So get collecting! 


